
Quarterly Issues/Programs List

The following is a list of issues that were covered during the third quarter of 2019. (July-
September) on WAFX -FM, WJOI-AM and WNOR-FM “Hampton Roads Focus.” This 

weekly half hour public service program airs each Sunday at 6:30AM. It is hosted by 
Mike Arlo, Public Affairs Director of Tidewater Communications, Inc.

American Red Cross Blood Drive

Our guests was Burnadette Jay, External Communication Manager Mid-Atlantic Blood 
Services. We discussed the upcoming Rock and Roll up your Sleeve Blood Drive coming 
to Patrick Henry Mall, Chesapeake Square Mall, and Pembroke Mall.  (Air Date: June 
30th and July 7th)

Military Appreciation Day

Our guests were A.J Cole, Senior Vice President MAD, Mike Cobb, Cobbs Marina, 
Debbie Wade, President of MAD Tidewater. We talked about their upcoming fishing 
tournament on August 17th for Military Families across the area.  (Air dates: July 14th and 
July 28th)

Boys and Girls Club of the VA Peninsula

Our guest was Michelle Benson, Chief Development Officer. We talked about their 
summer programs offered by the clubs.  (Air Dates: July 21st)

Recovery for Life

Our guest was Dr, Paul Hardy, Founder and Chief Operating Officer. We talked about the 
difficulties of fighting addiction during the holidays.  (Air Dates: August 4th and 
September 29th)

VB Fallen Heroes

Our guests were Steve Gonzales, Former Master CEO Retired Director of Operations 
UDT SEAL Association. We discussed their upcoming fund raiser at Camp Pendleton on 
September 7th. (Air Date: August 11th and September 1st)

Ping Pong for Charity

Our guest was Ken Lees, Founder and Volunteer President. We talked about their 
upcoming fund raiser on September 20th and 21st. (Air Dates: August 18th and September 
15th)



Miller Foundation

Our guests were Jeff Miller, President of Miller Energy And Foundation and Jean Perry, 
Special Events Coordinator. We talked about their upcoming bike ride and fund raiser. 
(Air Dates: August 25th and September 8th)

Get Flood Fluent .org

Our guests were Ben McFarland, Senior Regional Planner Hamptons Roads Planning 
District Commission and Rob Bravewood, Deputy Coordinator of Emergency 
Management for the City of Chesapeake. We talked about climate change and sea level 
rise and how it’s effecting Hampton Roads. They advised everyone in our area to become 
flood fluent. (Air Dates: September 22nd and October 23rd)


